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The Town of Harrisville, in partnership with
Southwest Region Planning Commission (SWRPC), is
planning a temporary pop-up Complete Streets
demonstration in the Harrisville Village Center to
showcase how safety and pedestrian access can be
improved on Main Street.

Complete Streets are streets that are safe, convenient, and
accessible to a wide variety of users and transportation modes.
The pop-up demonstration will take place on Saturday, July 8th

during Old Home Day Weekend and will include two temporary
crosswalks marked with removable tape (see map) and signs to
alert motorists of the pedestrian crossings as they near
them. SWRPC will also set up comment boxes for residents to
provide feedback on the roadway changes. The goal of the event is
to engage residents in future planning efforts and to initiate
conversations about how to make Harrisville’s streets safer, more
convenient, and accessible to a wide variety of users and
transportation modes. The photo below shows a temporary
crosswalk SWRPC created for a pop-up Complete Streets
demonstration project in Hinsdale, NH.


